
 

  

Pupils explained the 

busyness of the 

corridors makes them 

nervous, but staff levels 

make this feel safer. 

Pupils discussed that 

they feel nervous 

about the public 

being able to look into 

the playground, dogs 

coming up to the 

fence, objects coming 

into the playground. 

Pupils commented 

that they do not like 

that the public throw 

things over the fence, 

especially into the 

outdoor learning area 

(e.g. dog poo bags, 

litter etc) 

Pupils felt very safe 

with the taxi system 

at the start and end of 

the day. 

Pupils discussed that 

sometimes the locks 

can stick on the toilets 

in this corridor.  The 

window to the swing 

room can also be a 

little ‘scary’ with it 

being dark inside. 

Pupils talked about 

feeling nervous with 

the noise in the sports 

hall and with the 

dining hall.  However 

commented that the 

levels of staff make 

them feel safer and 

they know they have 

options to leave if 

they are 

overwhelmed. 

Pupils explained they 

used to feel unsafe with 

the door system at the 

PE department but feel 

much safer now it is key 

managed. 

Pupils discussed that the 

front entrance can make 

them nervous at the 

beginning and end of day 

with their being strangers 

there.  They felt that the 

new entrance made this 

safer. 

Within the art room, 

Post 16 kitchen and the 

technology room pupils 

discussed that the 

equipment can make 

them nervous, however 

the levels and the 

support of staff mitigate  

this and help them work 

through their nerves. 

Pupils like the 

crossing in the car 

park, it makes them 

feel safer. 

Pupils do not like 

using the traffic island 

to enter the minibus.  

New process to be 

put in place. 

Pupils talked 

about explicit 

teaching to stay 

safe in the 

computing suite. 

Pupils reported not 

liking the first toilet in 

post 16 as the modesty 

curtain does not come 

across far enough. 


